
 

Posted: Friday, June 12, 2015 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 
The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are providing 
public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Tuesday, June 16, 2015 3:00 PM 
25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 
Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting for the General Manager to: 

1.  Present a proposed draft agreement to provide operation support and 
management services to Oysterville Water for the Boards 
consideration and review.  No action is expected to be taken on the 
agreement at this meeting. 

2.  Update the Board on the progress of the New Office and Facilities 
project. 

3.  Update the Board on the progress of the Drinking Water State 
Revolving Fund Water Supply and Treatment Improvement Project.  

 


